
International visitor from India + short course on modeling

Written by Prof. Fernando Buarque
Wednesday, 03 November 2010 09:51 - Last Updated Saturday, 25 December 2010 15:55

CIRG@UPE will receive an academic visitor for India. Prof. Snehashish Chakraverty of National
Institute of Technology (Orissa) will be in Recife (POLI/UPE) from 14th November till 3rd

December (2010). During the visit the researchers of CIRG will cover a comprehensive agenda
aiming at future bi-national collaborations. During this period Prof. Chakraverty and Fernando
Buarque will deliver a short course on computational and mathematical modeling. Interest
should contact one of the researchers at CIRG.

  

(VISIT POSTPONED TO MID-2011)
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